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May 2, 2013
VIA E-FILING AND HAND DELIVERY
Mr. Steven V. King, Acting Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW

Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Re:
Rainier View Water Co., Inc. - Kenkar, LLC Water System Extension Agreement
Dear Mr. King:


Attached you will find the original and two copies of the above-referenced Water System Extension Agreement between Rainier View Water, Inc. and Kenkar, LLC.  The agreement is for the installation of a water distribution main and related operating equipment and appurtenances by Kenkar, LLC.  Rainier View Water, Co., Inc. will retain ownership and operation of the distribution main and related operating equipment and appurtenances.  In addition, Rainier View Water Co., Inc. will provide water to four homes being constructed by Kenkar, LLC.


The reason this agreement is filed with the Commission is that it contains a late-comer's provision.  The Company's tariff does not include a late-comer's provision. It is not the policy of the Company to routinely grant a late-comer's provision.  However, in this circumstance, it appears to be warranted. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter.








Sincerely,








RICHARD A. FINNIGAN

RAF/cs
Enclosures
cc:
Doug Fisher (via e-mail)


Bob Blackman
 (via e-mail)
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